BUTTON LANE NEWS

Friday 8th July 2022



Your child has come home today with their report for this academic year. We are very pleased with the progress the children have made after returning to school from such a period of disruption. The class teacher that your child will have next year is detailed on the report. In September, we will hold welcome meetings so that you have an opportunity to meet the team working in your child's year group. On Wednesday 13th July, your child will enjoy some transition time with their new class teachers and teaching assistants.

Coming from	Going to	Class teacher	Support staff
		Mice Hudeen Janes/Mas Francisco	
Nursery	Palm Tree	Miss Hudson-Jones/Mrs Emerton	Miss Sheehan, Mrs Miller,
Nursery	Willow Tree	Miss Whitwam	Mrs Cooke
Palm Tree		This will be confirmed on the 12/07/22	Miss Grimshaw, Mrs Marshall
Willow Tree	1D	Mrs Davies	Miss Goulden
1G	2T	Mrs Thompson	Miss Baldwin, Mrs Hey
1T	2A	Miss Abdelmawla	Mrs Gough
2A	3B	Mrs Birchall Miss Todd	Mrs Marshall
2EP	3S	Miss Slater	Miss Leigh
3BT	4EP	Mrs Earley-Prosol	Miss Nedelova, Miss Farrington, Miss Fox
3P	4M	Mrs Mawson	Miss Owen, Mrs Hampton
4CB	5P	Mr Pyne	Miss Potter
4S	5G	Ms Goldman	Mrs Cullen, Miss Hindley
4M	5C	Miss Campbell/Mrs Dew	Miss Collinge
5G	6F	Mr Fitton	Mr Hilditch
5M	6M	Miss Mills	Mrs Goulden
		Nursery Staff	
		Mrs McDermott Miss Bamforth	Mrs Bennett, Mrs Daly, Miss Rigg
		Little Buttons	
		Ellie Willox	
		Gabby Mckinsey	
		Stacey Dale	

Take Care

We are having a new heating system fitted across school over the summer holidays. Preparation work has begun on site today. Please be careful when navigating around the school site. Thank you for your support.

Dates for your diary



Tuesday 12th July - Year 6 end of year performance - 9.30am and 4.00pm

Wednesday 13th July - Reception end of year assembly - 9.30am

Wednesday 13th July – Whole school transition

Thursday 14th July - Year 6 end of year performance - 4.00pm

Monday 18th July – Annual awards ceremony

Monday 18th July - Year 6 Disco - 3.30pm - 5.30pm

Wednesday 20th July – Year 6 Leaver's Assembly – 9.00am

Wednesday 20th July - School closes for Summer

Long Service Award

On Tuesday Manchester City Council held the Long Service Awards ceremony. These awards recognise staff that have worked for Manchester City Council for over 25 years. Miss Thomas and Mrs Woolham both attended the ceremony as they have worked at Button Lane for over 25 years, a fantastic achievement. We would like to thank them both for their hard work and dedication and we are so glad their commitment has been recognised. They both had a lovely day!



P.E Kit

As you are aware, since Covid struck, we have let the children come to school dressed in their P.E kit on the day they have their P.E lesson. Unfortunately, despite numerous requests and reminders, a high number of children are not attending school in the correct P.E kit, which results in every day looking like a non-uniform day. This has resulted in us having to make the difficult decision to return to the children coming to school dressed in their school uniform and bringing their P.E kit into school to get changed into. You will be informed of your child's P.E days for the next academic year as soon as possible.

A quick reminder that our P.E kit is:

Plain white t-shirt/black Marcus Rashford t-shirt Plain black jogging bottoms/shorts/leggings

Plain black jumper/hoody. If your child does not have a black jumper/hoody please send them in their school jumper/cardigan.

School Uniform

We have noticed an increase in children coming to school in trainers this academic year.

From September, children will be expected to come to school in black school shoes, not trainers! Thank you for your support in this matter.

ReachOut! Graduation

On Tuesday our Year 5
and 6 ReachOut!
Mentees went to
Manchester University for
their graduation
ceremony. They had a
wonderful time and we
are so proud of them all.
An extra well done to
Macauley who won a
trophy for showing the
best staying power and
Leo who won Mentee of
the Year Award.



Safeguarding Children

Every week we put on our newsletter the number for Social Services: 0161 234 5001. If you are ever concerned about any child, please report it to Mrs Jones.

Attendance

The whole school attendance this week is 92.8%.

The class with the highest attendance this week was 3BT with 98.5%, well done!

The year to date attendance is 93.2%.

Need Support?...some useful numbers

Women's Domestic Violence - 0161 636 7525 Men's Domestic Violence Helpline - 0808 80100327

NSPCC 24 hour free phone service - 0800 800 500

Childline - 00 1111
Police (if not urgent) 101
Women's aid 0161 660 7999

For help with online safety NSPCC Advice Line for questions about parental controls, privacy settings, apps and social media. Call 0808 800 5002, Monday to Friday, 9am to 4pm.

